
 

                                                                                                                                   

                                                               Luboń, December 2020  

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Due to global unstable pandemic situation and substantial, continuous increase of a labour and 
production costs in Poland, as well as forecasted steel increase in 1st quarter 2021, we are 
forced to implement a slight increase of our prices for Year 2021.  

The estimated increase will be approximately 5% depending on the product. Updated pricelists 
will be provided within few weeks individually. New Prices will be valid from January, 2021.*  

 

* All pending orders from 2020 will be delivered without any price changes. 

 

 

 

 Your SPP Team, 


